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APPLICATION FOR RE-HEARING ^ 

Docketing Division 

Case No.^7-i:lf-TP-CSS 

Bill Stamaton 

Vs. 

First Communication 

December 31, 2007 

Public Utility Commission of Ohio 

Per your letter dated 10/24/2007: "The complainant should pursue 
his 800-number complaint before the FCC. If, after the compliant 
has pursued his 800 number complaint with the FCC, there are 
other issues that are not resolved by the FCC that are within the 
jurisdiction of state regulatory authorities, Mr. Stamaton may file a 
new compliant seeking our determination on such other issues at 
that time." 

I would like to formally file a new complaint; due to the fact the 
FCC has closed this case. Attached is the fmal email from the 
FCC. 
Sincerely 

Bill Stamaton 
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stamaton, Bill 

From: FCCINFO [FCCINFO@fcc.gov] 
Sent: Sunday, December 30, 2007 10:20 AM 
To: Stamaton, Bill 
Subject: CIMS00000650488 - 07-W13503520 Complaint Number 

You are receiving this email in response to your inquiry to the 
FCC. 

You can accept the terms offered by First Response or if you do 
not like their response, you can take them to small claims 
court. 

Rep Number : TSR4 4 
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